
Housing Authority to reopen all its
outdoor sports/recreational facilities

The following is issued on behalf of the Hong Kong Housing Authority:
 
     The Hong Kong Housing Authority (HA) announced today (June 19) that, in
light of the latest situation of the pandemic, the HA will reopen all the
outdoor sports/recreational facilities within its public housing estates from
next Monday (June 22) onwards.
 
     The HA has already started to reopen some of its outdoor
sports/recreational facilities since May 6. It will further reopen its
outdoor basketball courts, football pitches and chess tables tomorrow (June
20). Following the reopening of all children playgrounds next Monday, all the
outdoor sports/recreational facilities under the HA will become accessible by
tenants of the HA.  
 
     The HA will closely monitor the situation and review the above
arrangements where appropriate.
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